
SELECTBOARD MEETING MINUTES    November 20, 2012 

 

 

This budget work session was called to order by Chair, Lewis White at 6pm at the Town Offices in 

Dummerston, Vermont. 

 

Members present:  Tom Bodett, Steve Glabach, Zeke Goodband, Bill Holiday, Lewis White 

 

Also present:  Lee Chamberlin, Gail Sorenson, Laurie Frechette 

 

The Board did an initial review of the FY 2014 budget; inserting some preliminary figures.  Road 

Foreman, Lee Chamberlin went over his proposed budget with the Board.   

 

At 7:45pm, Tom moved to enter Executive Session to discuss a pending legal matter.  Gail 

Sorenson questioned this move, as this meeting had been warned simply as a budget work 

session.  After a brief discussion, it was decided that the Executive Session should be postponed 

until the next regular meeting. 

 

With no other business to come before the Board, a motion to adjourn was accepted at 7:46pm. 

 

_______________________________ 

Approved 

 

 

_______________________________   

Lewis White, Chair 

 

 

 

_______________________________   

Zeke Goodband, Vice-Chair 

 

 

 

Submitted by:  Laurie Frechette, Selectboard Assistant 


